
Please accept my letter of support for repealing the CRWMA.  
  
Northern Territorians deserve the same treatment and rights as other citizens of 
Australia.  We demand the right to be consulted on this issue. 
  
Sending radioactive waste to our region is an 'out of sight, out of mind' political 
tactic. 
  
I am an elected Alderman on the Alice Springs Town Council and have consulted 
with my constituents who have expressed dismay at the thought of a radioactive 
waste dump in the Territory. 
  
  
Alderman Jane Clark 
Alice Springs Town Council 
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